Delta Kappa Gamma, Zeta Tau Chapter
Minutes
December 3, 2015
[bookmark: _GoBack]The December meeting of the Zeta Tau Chapter of Delta Kappa Gamma was held at Sharon Sharadin’s  home and was called to order by Dora Aschenbeck at 4:50 p.m. 
The November minutes were shared and approved.

Julie Eisenhauer shared the Treasurer’s report.

Maureen encouraged everyone to participate in the Wreaths Across America project December 5.

Updates on chapter member’s health were shared. Pat Osborne is making progress and may be able to join us soon. Ana Vazao is still recovering from her recent surgery. Please keep Sandy Schneider in your thoughts as her mother is quite ill.

Our next meeting will be January 14, 2016 at Spring Forest Middle School. 

Our program for the evening was our annual Christmas party and gift exchange.

The business meeting adjourned at 5:10 p.m.
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